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Key Requirements of OFCCP’s New Audit Scheduling Letter for Construction
Contractors

The Office of Federal Contract Compliance Programs (OFCCP) released a revised
Scheduling Letter and Itemized Listing for construction contractors on Oct. 2, 2024, that
will require contractors to provide significantly more detailed data and documents with
the initial audit submission than ever before. The new Scheduling Letter is effective for
all construction audits initiated “on or after October 1,2024.” Importantly, contractors
have only 30 calendar days from receipt of the Scheduling Letter to submit their audit
materials. Read full article ...

Labor Board New Fair Choice Rule Loophole for Construction Unions: What
Employers Should Know

The National Labor Relations Board’s Fair Choice-Employee Voice Final Rule, codified at
29 C.F.R.103.20-21, became effective on Sept. 30, 2024. The Biden Board’s final rule
rescinded portions of a Trump-era 2020 rule affecting employer recognition of unions in
the construction industry, blocking charge procedures, and the voluntary recognition
bar. Read full article ...

New York City Construction Contractor Group Calls for Mental Health
Reforms for Industry

Aleading New York City contractor association is spearheading an effort to raise
awareness about the importance of mental wellness in the construction industry and
seek legislative reform. The Business Trades Employers’ Association (BTEA) represents
1,200 union contractors in New York City. BTEA cites data from the Centers for Disease
Control and Prevention and the Bureau of Labor Statistics showing that construction
workers are six times more likely to die from suicide than from job site-related injuries
and four times more likely to commit suicide than the average American. Read full article
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relationship between Jackson Lewis and any recipient. Recipients should consult with counsel before taking any actions based on the information contained within this

material. This material may be considered attorney advertising in some jurisdictions. Prior results do not guarantee a similar outcome.

Focused on employment and labor law since 1958, Jackson Lewis P.C.’s 1,000+ attorneys located in major cities nationwide consistently identify and respond to new

ways workplace law intersects business. We help employers develop proactive strategies, strong policies and business-oriented solutions to cultivate high-functioning

workforces that are engaged and stable, and share our clients’ goals to emphasize belonging and respect for the contributions of every employee. For more information,

visit https://www.jacksonlewis.com.
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